
INVITATION  

 

St. Stephen King of Hungary Church and 
St. Stephen Hungarian School cordially invites 

you, your family, and friends to our  
Christmas party, on December 15th. 

The students of the school  
will present a Christmas show, and after lunch,  

St. Nicholas will reward all the kids.  
We welcome other children who would like to 

perform and be included in the show. 
Lunch price for adults: $ 20.00,  
children $ 8.00 (6-12 years old). 

   Date: December 15h at 11:00 AM, after Mass. 
For more information, 

 please call Katona Marika at 773-704-5050 or  
 Pongrácz Cilike at 847-736-3956              

 You may also write to marikakatona@msn.com   
Please sign up your child/children for their 

Christmas package, at the above numbers as well. 
   Please extend this information   

to your friends  and  
come together! 


